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January 23, 2020 

 

 

 

TO  Anupma Prakash, Provost and Executive Vice Chancellor 

 Keith Champagne, Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs 

 Larry Hinzman, Vice Chancellor for Research 

 Evon Peter, Vice Chancellor for Rural, Community, and Native Education 

 Julie Queen, Vice Chancellor for Administrative Services 

  

FROM  Daniel M. White, Chancellor  

 

RE Change of RFP deadline for Shared Services Business Centers 

 

 

The deadline to submit proposals to provide full service business centers (comprising travel, 

purchasing, financial transaction management and PPA duties) for the Troth Yeddha’ campus 

has been moved to February 28, 2020.  

 

 

cc: Chancellor’s Cabinet, Faculty Senate, Staff Council, ASUAF 


